
5 Year Plan Report 

October 10, 2019 

Coming up for 2020:  

• Ladies Closed Amateur – Carnmoney (confirmed) 
• Ladies Senior Amateur – Sirocco GC (confirmed) August 10-11 2020 
• Jr. Girls Amateur – RIver’s Spirit/Elbow Springs (contacted) 
• Tournament of Champions – Wintergreen (contacted) 
• CHAMPS Wind Up – Country Hills (contacted) 

This has been a big learning curve for me at this position.  Trying to identify when is the right time to ask 
clubs to schedule our events so that they do not miss any other opportunity to cater to corporate events, 
work within their renovation schedules, and share how the CLGA events help bring financial and 
membership opportunities to the host clubs.  With that I would like to THANK the HOST CLUBS of 2019 
for a spectacular job: Canyon Meadows, Sliver Springs, Lakeside Greens, Highwood, and River’s Edge.  Your 
commitment to the CLGA and its players is much appreciated. 

I have been working on 2020 updating the 5 Year Plan on the Website.  Please take a look at the listings 
and feel free to talk to your GM, Head Pro, and Ladies Executive and get them penciled in for the years 
ahead.  It makes for a seamless booking when everyone knows what’s coming down the line.  This 
schedule it a working document and can slide and move depending on our great member clubs and capital 
projects that may come up such as renovations.   

Lastly, I would like to congratulate all the golfers that have played in one or more of our events!  I am so 
pleased to see how well attended our events are and all the levels of golfers that come play this great 
game.  From CHAMPS to Rileys, Calgary brings it!!  Keep enjoying this great game, the fun stories shared 
on the course and the clubhouse, and the wonderful exercise benefits that are Golf! 

 

See you all in the Spring 
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